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City of Monroe Upcoming Office Closure and Trash 
and Transit Schedules 

(Monroe, LA) A reminder that City of Monroe facilities will be closed Monday, September 5, 2022, 
in observance of the Labor Day holiday. We will reopen Tuesday, September 6, 2022. 

The Monroe Transit System will be closed Monday, September 5, 2022, in observance of the Labor 
Day holiday. Regular services will resume Tuesday, September 6, 2022. 

The trash schedule will be as follows: 

Garbage normally collected on Monday, September 5, 2022, will be collected Wednesday, 
September 7, 2022.  

Please share with your audience. Thank you! 
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Michelli Martin  
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